GNHA Ordinance Committee
February 19,2025

GNHA Clubhouse

Members Present; Robert Vancour, Joan Lanzo, Steve Licitra, Cheryl Gervais and Terence Donovan
Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m.
Minutes

T. Donovan moved to make a motion to add his name as being present at the November 7,
2024 meeting, seconded by J. Lanzo the motion carried (5-0-0).

Old Business

Signage:

] -t
T. Donovan informed the committee of what exists for signage in the association
including both the towns and associations responsibility.

After discussion it was agreed upon that an inquiry to the town will be made for
some addition signs as well as newer non faded signs be requested. It was also
agreed upon to add verbiage to our existing entry signs and adding and or the
replacement of the beach sign. T. Donovan to follow up with the town and J. Lanzo
é[ong with C. Gervais will seek design and cost for entry and beach signs.

Enforcement:

R. Vancour and S. Licitra presented their suggestions to the committee. After
lengthy discussion it was agreed upon to have S. Licitra draft a set of guidelines for
enforcement and implementation to be presented at the next meeting.

New Business

R. Vancour informed the committee that due to personal reasons he would like to resign as
the Chairperson of the committee but would like to remain as a member. After discussion a
motion was made by S. Licitra to accept his resignation, seconded by J. Lanzo the motion
carried (4-0-1) and a suggestion was made that he inform the B.O.G.

Due to the resignation of R. Vancour as chairperson a motion was made by S. Licitra to
nominate T. Donovan as Chairperson, seconded by J. Lanzo motion carried (4-0-1). New
Chairperson to be active after letter of resignation from current Chairperson submitted to
B.O.G.

Next meeting will be Wednesday, March 5™ at 6:30 p.m.

Terence P. Donovan



